
December 17 2021
We enter our 4th week of Advent this Sunday, which represents LOVE.  May your

Christmas be filled with an abundance of LOVE, PEACE and JOY whether it be virtual or
present with family, friends and neighbours.

The Premiere of our 2021 SJS Virtual Christmas Concert is minutes away.  Sit back,
relax, grab the popcorn and get ready to take in this year’s Christmas Concert. It is guaranteed
to put smiles on your face, love in your heart and joy for the uniqueness of each of our students.
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1yXBufQaSMu1jRKLu82FqVFCbs71_Gg6o/view?usp=sharing

Merry Christmas all our St. James Familes and all the BEST in 2022

News from the Kitchen:

Take Home Supper (THS): January menu attached
PLEASE NOTE: Orders for THS January 5th, were required by noon Friday, December 17

Hot Lunch: January Hot Lunch payment due December 31 2021
IF your child will not participate in Hot Lunch for January, please advise the office

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1yXBufQaSMu1jRKLu82FqVFCbs71_Gg6o/view?usp=sharing


Upcoming events: Attachments
January 4: School reopens Take Home Supper menu - January
January 4: Uniform sale new & gently used Hot Lunch menu - January
January 17: Earthquake drill Interior Health  - MHO child vaccine
January 28: ProD day NO School


